
 

 NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF 
PUBLIC HEARING AND RESCHEDULING TO A VIRTUAL PUBLIC MEETING 

 
The State of Connecticut Department of Housing  

Annual Agency Plan for the Administration of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban 
Development Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program for SFY 20-21 

 
The Public Hearing originally scheduled for April 1, 2020 on the Annual Agency Plan for the Administration 
of the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher 
Program has been cancelled due to the COVID 19 crisis. 
 
The Department of Housing will conduct a VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING on April 9, 2020 from 1:00 PM – 
2:00 PM.  If interested in participating in the VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING, please send an e-mail to 
CT.HOUSING.PLANS@ct.gov with “Virtual Public Hearing” in the “Subject” line.  Further information for 
the virtual meeting will be available on the DOH website DOH's Website before the event.  DOH will also 
accept electronic feedback and comment on the administration of these programs. All relevant input 
received will be considered. 
 

CANCELLED: 
 
Hartford 
10:00 a.m. 
April 1, 2020 
Department of Housing 
2nd Floor  
Conference Room 246 
505 Hudson Street 
Hartford, CT  06106 
 
Department of Housing programs are administered in a nondiscriminatory manner, consistent with equal 
employment opportunities, affirmative action, and fair housing requirements. Questions, concerns, 
complaints or requests for information in alternative formats must be directed to the ADA (504) 
Coordinator at 860-270-8022. 
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